
From: Gordon Maclean 

Sent: 09 October 2018 11:04 

To: Young, Tony 

Subject: Re: 2018/4069/A & 2018/4005/L - 29 Hampstead High Street 

Tony Young 

The actual photo of the shopfront is a lot darker in tone than their application image, and is 

acceptable 

Thank you for your response 

Regards 

Gordon Maclean 

Heath and Hampstead Society 

 


